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12.02.2020 
 
Dear Crandall Band Parents and Students,        
 
Our annual Winter Arts Festival is the biggest arts event in Crandall each year.  This 
year marks the 16th festival, where we present holiday-themed music, dance and art to 
our community.  Since this event draws over one thousand attendees and hundreds of 
performers, it is in the best interest of safety to hold a virtual festival for 2020. 
 
Band students will be recording video and audio in advance during regularly 
scheduled classes.  The band director team will put the recordings together for a 
virtual/live-streamed event.  More details on the livestream will come soon. 
 
Beginner band students will be recording their musical selections in class on Friday, 
December 4.  Second year band members will record on Friday, December 11. 
 
Students should wear their new band shirts to school on their recording day.  They 
can bring holiday themed hats and scarves (to wear in band class only).  Students that 
have not received their new band shirt can bring their band fees between now and 
their recording day, and we will deliver shirts promptly.  Students also have the option 
to wear their normal school uniform. 
 
Please let us know if you have questions, or if you prefer that your student not 
participate in the recording. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Greg Hamilton 
Band Hall 972.427.6080 ext. 5619 
ghamilton@crandall-isd.net 
www.crandallband.org 
 


